
 Friendly Reminders

Please remember to 
pack water and a 
healthy snack for your 
child. 

Activities will begin in 
week 2 so pick up in 
week 1 will be from 
12:00-12:30.

Important Dates

11th: Open Day 
15th: School starts 

Sept. 25: Field Trip

August 
Birthdays

16th Rafe
20th Emily
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Classroom News

We hope you had a wonderful holiday and 
would like to welcome you to Kindergarten! 

We are happy to announce that we now have a 
specialised Art room. Art and French lessons will 
both be taken by Miss Novisha. 

We will be following the mask mandate for the 
first two weeks of school. After this we will 
reassess the situation and may make mask 
wearing optional. 
 
Invoices will be sent out in the week beginning 
15th August. 

      We are very excited for the year ahead!  
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Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or if I can help in any way. 


